
Revisions Made to Crown Land Application Manual

To: Industry Clients
EFFECTIVE: Dec. 1, 2013

The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) has released revisions to the Crown Land Application 
Manual related to Content of Notice and the removal of Crown Land Status Sheets. These changes 
apply only to non-Oil and Gas Activities Act (OGAA) Crown land application engagement. The intent is 
to streamline the information required by the Permitting and Authorizations and Community Relations 
departments and to ensure consistent, quality engagement for Crown land tenure holders.

In place of the Crown Land Status Sheet is a new Rights Holder Engagement Line List template for non-
OGAA applications. Other manuals affected by the revision have also been updated.

For further information on this industry bulletin, please contact:

Shelley Calder
Manager, Application Review
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Shelley.Calder@bcogc.ca
250-794-5301
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